
NEIGHBORH    D WATCH 
 

NEWSFLASH 
ROBO-CANS 

 

 
Mayor John Bacchione and Director of Public Works 
Shawn Thomas will be at our Neighborhood Watch 
Meeting on Thursday September 26th at 1:00 pm in 
our Holiday City Carefree Auditorium.  
 

The Township is going to ROBO-CANS for your 
garbage collection and recyclables. They will give a 
presentation and answer all your questions. I strongly 
suggest that you attend. 
 

Joseph R. Palmerson 


